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 EFIA/CIR-076/2017-18                                                                       23.01.2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

This is to inform you that the Open House will be held on 27/01/2018 (Saturday) 

for KG to XII from 9:30am to 12:30pm. 

It is mandatory for parents to attend the meeting. 

Please note that the fee payments (Third Term) are to be remitted for the respective 

classes. If paid, please ignore. 
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